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Online Content: 

Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

School Email
shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au	

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

P & F email
shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au	

Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

‘The best inheritance a parent can give their children is a few minutes of their 
time each day.’ (Anonymous)

Tasmanian non-Government schools are mandated   to undergo ongoing 
registration with the School Registration Board (SRB). We are required to 
share with the SRB a range of documents. Some of these documents include 
what we are teaching, who our staff are and their qualifications, our school 
strategic plans, a seemingly endless list of WHS documents and many other 
relevant pieces of information. The process of undergoing registration is an 
affirming one as it allows us to share the many celebrations our school is proud 
of.

Last week we were asked to share our connections to parents and specifically 
the part they play in our school community. Our school community has for a 
long time proudly partnered with parents and caregivers to support student 
success. We shared a broad range of tangible ways that families contribute to 
our school. These include

• SHS Advisory Board members promoting, discussing and considering 
how we contribute to the efficient use of resources to reflect school 
priorities. Actively ensuring we are a Catholic school by our decision 
making. 

• Parents and Friends seeking ways to build community spirit and raise 
funds for resources. 

• Overwhelming support at our SHS Fair by way of volunteers 
• Parents modelling our values by participating in school masses, 

liturgies and events linked to our faith 
• Parents consistently helping out on gala days, carnivals and 

excursions 
• Parents and carers actively attending school events , for example, 

Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Grandparent’s Day 
• Reading and responding to newsletters, seesaw posts, compass 

messages and communication from SHS 
• Responding to surveys, teams with a purpose (Green Team, 

Playground Team, Uniform Team) 
• Taking an active interest and role in supporting our school in a 

partnership to assist children to become the best they can be. 

A recent study by the Queensland Independent Schools Parents Network (QIS 
Parents Network) found that when parents are actively engaged in their child's 
education, everyone benefits! Here's how:

• Improved Learning: Short, focused ways for parents to contribute to 
learning, can lead to richer learning experiences for students.

• Enhanced Wellbeing: Effective parent engagement creates a 
supportive network for students, with both parents and teachers 
invested in their success.

• Stronger Relationships: Open communication and collaboration 
between parents and schools fosters trust and respect, making it 
easier to navigate challenges.

Gala Day - Gr5/6
Friday June 14th

Parents as partners…. 

Instrumental Band 
Soiree 

Tuesday June 4th

Instrumental Strings
Soiree 6pm

Thur June 20th

School Photos
Tue-Wed June 25-26th

School Disco
Friday August 16th
5-6pm & 6:30-7:30pm

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
mailto:shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Brent Wilson 
Principal

What can we do as a school community?

The study highlights the importance of:
• Partnership: Viewing parents and teachers as a team working towards a common goal.
• Engagement: Creating opportunities for parents to participate in their child's learning 

journey, beyond simply being informed.
• Mutual Respect: Recognizing the valuable role both parents and teachers play in a child's 

education.

We are committed to strengthening this partnership and will continue to explore ways to involve 
parents in a meaningful way.

How can you get involved?
Stay tuned for upcoming events and initiatives designed to foster collaboration between parents 
and the school community. Remember, a strong partnership between home and school is key to 
unlocking your child's full potential!

‘The way we talk to our children becomes their inner voice.’ (Peggy O’Mara)
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Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat

26th 27th 28th 29th 30th 
Instrumental Band & 
Strings 10am-1pm

31st 
Assembly 
2:05pm-2:50pm 
Prep Excursion

1st

2nd 3rd 4th 
Band Soiree 5-6pm

5th 
Grade 6 Excursion

6th 
Instrumental Band & 
Strings 10am-1pm

7th 
No Assembly 
Sacred Heart  
Feast Day 

8th

9th 10th 
Public Holiday

11th 
P&F Meeting 
7:30-9pm

12th 
NIJSSA Cross 
Country

13th 
Instrumental Band & 
Strings 10am-1pm

14th 
Assembly 
2:05pm-2:50pm 
Gala Day G5/6 

15th

16th 17th 18th 
All Schools Cross 
Country

19th 20th 
Instrumental Band & 
Strings 10am-1pm

21st 
Assembly 
2:05pm-2:50pm 

22nd

May 2024

2024 Term  Dates

Term One:
Wed 7 February - 
Thur 11 April
Term Two:
Mon 29 April - 
Fri 5 July
Term Three:
Tue 23 July -  
Fri 27 September 
Term Four:
Tue 15 October -
Tue 17 December

2024 Term  Dates

June
Instrumental Band Soiree - Tues 4th 
SHS Feast Day - Friday 7th
NIJSSA Cross Country - Wed 12th
Gala Day Gr5-6 - Friday 14th
Tas AllSchools Cross Country - Tues 18th
Strings Soiree - Thur 20th 6pm
School Photos - Tue-Wed 25-26th

July
PST Conversations - Wed-Thur 3rd & 4th
Last Day Term 2 = Frid 5th
Student Free Day - Mon 22nd
First Day Term 3 - Tues 23rd

June 2024

School Photo Days
Tues 25th June: 
8:30 am Family Photos 
Kinder & Prep 
Grade 1, 3, 4 & 5 

Wed 26th June: 
8:30am Family Photos 
9:00 Choir 
Grade 2 & 6 
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Happy Hearts 2024
We have a choice of two sessions each Thursday

10:00 - 11:30 
or 

12:30 - 2:00

Please join our new 2024 Facebook group to receive weekly updates. 
 

2024 Happy Hearts Setup for Success. SHCS Launceston 

Please feel free to email us too beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au 

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts in 2024!
Beth & Rebecca 

https://stpatricks.co/PositiveParenting

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1253529078654925
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
https://stpatricks.co/PositiveParenting
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TUESDAY 25TH JUNE WEDNESDAY 26THJUNE

8:30am Family Photos 8:10am Staff Photos  
(Group and Composite)

9:10am Kinder - both classes 8:30am Family Photos

9:40am Prep Red 9:00 Choir

9:50am Prep Green 9:10am 2 Green

10:00am 4 Green 9:20am 2 Red

10:10am 4 Red 9:30am 6 Green

10:20am 1 Green 9:40am 6 Red

10:30am 1 Red 9:50am Grade 6 Group Photo

10:40am 3 Green 10:00am School & House Captains

10:50am 3 Red

11:00 Family Photos (First Lunch)

11:30am 5 Green

11:40 5 Red
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All Schools Cross Country 

  
This event is on Tuesday 18th June @ Symmons Plains. If your child is 

interested in participating please 
email: john.anderson@catholic.tas.edu.au  

The school will organise the on-line registrations and cover the cost of the 
entry fee. Transport by bus for the team will also be included. Your child 

must be born in 2012, 2013, 2014 or 2015 to enter. 

Prep Red
Amelia Wheeler - for always 
respecting herself, respecting others, 
and respecting learning

James Shaw - for his consistent effort 
and engagement during our Initialit 
program

Prep Green
Ewan Gray - Gaining confidence in 
independently sharing his thoughts and 
ideas

Flynn Reader - For a wonderful effort in 
learning his letters and sounds

Grade 1  
Red

Venna Flynn: For your entertaining 
writing about your puppy.

George Sluis: For always being a friendly 
and polite member of our Grade One 
class.

Grade 1 
Green

Piper Russell: for making good 
choices and completing her tasks

Addy Knight: for good engagement in all 
learning tasks

Grade 2  
Red

Sophie Dawson for her enthusiastic 
story writing.

Skyla Zeeman for her attention to detail, 
especially in Art and Literacy.

Grade 2 
Green

Georgia Richardson for having a 
positive attitude at all times!

Marlee Barnard for having a positive 
attitude at all times!

The Spirit of Jesus is Alive in:

mailto:john.anderson@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Grade 3	

Girls Boys
Paige Illingworth Riley Boutcher

Layla Betts Willem de Jong

Natasha Goh Oliver Reynolds

April Adams Lincoln Hagen

Evie Schipper Axel Carswell

Maggie Innes Leo Fleming

Res - Lucy Neighbour Res - Stan Roszczyk

Girls Boys
Zoe Gamble Carter Medwin

Violet Saunders Beau Schulz

Addison Russell Nate Reeve

Georgia Frost Harrison Davey

Zoe Christie-Johnston Noah Spencer

Sophie Turner Lachie Brown

Res - Zoe Lynch Res - Louis Gul

Girls Boys

Hunter Howard Travis Liddell

Molly Illingworth Jack Jordan

Phoebe Roberts Eddie Leake

Presley Burrows Callum Pilgrim

Arlie Reeve Sonny Millwood

Maddie Macri Bentley Sulzberger

Res - Raphaella Rossilli-
Morrison

Res - Lincoln Hailey

Girls Boys
Ella Jones Rupert Williams
Harper Smith Campbell Woodgate
Zara Cearley Stuart Innes
Molly Jordan Charlie Bennett
Maddi Smith Will Schipper
Charlie Hall James Lynch
Res - Annie French Res - Wilfred McKibben

Grade 4	

Grade 5	

Grade 6	

2024 SHS  
Gr 3-6  

Cross Country

Last Friday our students in 
Grades 3-6 ran at our Cross 
Country Carnival at Royal 
Park. All of our students are 
to be commended for the 
wonderful attitude displayed 
and determination shown. A 
big thank you to the following 
parent helpers: Anne Jordan, 
Kelly Franks, Griffin Webb, 
Todd Medwin, Alex Clear and 
Jane Gamble.

Congratulations to Young for 
winning the carnival by the 
barest of margins. Best of 
luck to the following students 
who will now represent 
Sacred Heart at the NIJSSA 
Cross Country Carnival on 
Wednesday 12th June.
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Harriet Franks, Louis Whitmore, Rocher Sebin, Remi Phillips, 
Flynn Johnson, Zara Hall, Alessia Reid, Hazel Ward, Ella Storay, 

Caleb Knight, Nolan Smith, Willow Walters, Hudson Price,  
Anna Barnett, Axel Carswell, Isabelle van Donselaar,  

Isla Palmer, Noah Spencer, Alexis Gelston, Andrew Williams, 
Ruby Adams, Oliver Soper, Thomas Bishop, Maddie Macri, 

Jonty Hodgetts, Eli Boutcher, Joe Frost, Jack Turner

Go Karts  
not  

Billy Karts
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Clothing Pool Info 
Orders can be emailed to 

 shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au  
and will be left at the school office for collection. 
A reminder of School Uniform for 2024 

Kinder to Grade 2 wear sports uniform all year 
Grade 3 to Grade 6 wear full school uniform - Summer and Winter 

Uniform Shop News
New SHS Jackets have arrived and ready to purchase 

Size 4-8   $75.00                            
Size 10-16 $80.00 

This is a soft shell style jacket containing the SHS logo. The current 
green raincoat style jacket is still available to purchase. Both jackets 
are an optional item and will not replace the current woollen and rugby jumpers 
Please see the Uniform Policy for further information.

• The uniform shop is fully stocked for all your uniform needs. 
• Thank you for the second hand uniform donations which are passed onto families or 

available to purchase in the preloved section of the shop.  
◦ Please note that we can only use formal uniform items from size 8 upwards. 

• The updated SHS Uniform Policy is now available to view on the schools website. 
• School hats can be purchased from the office at $12.00 each. 
• Thank you for your continued support throughout 2024 

	 Orders can be emailed or left at the school office.
	 Email- shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au 

For further enquiries please contact
Kelly Cox 0400 128 200 or Rebecca Millwood 0418 721 952

mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au?subject=Clothing%20Pool%20Order
https://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au/school-community/our-school-uniform/
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm 
Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Uniform Days (2024) 
Kinder to Grade 2 - Sports Uniform All Year
Grades 3&4 (Sports Uniform Thur and Fri)
Grade 5 (Sports Uniform Wednesday and Friday)
Grade 6 (Sports Uniform Tuesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have your 100 

point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring it to the 

school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded and verified.

Canteen 
Lunch orders are available Tuesdays & Thursdays. 
Order through the Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app before you will 
need to update your child’s grade.

Absentees 
Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Times 
8.55am Classes commence
11.00am First Lunch Break
11.30am Classes recommence
1.30pm Second Lunch Break
2.00pm Classes recommence
2.55pm Classes dismissed

Webpage: 
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au	
Facebook:	
 www.facebook.com/sacredheartl	
S.H.S. Parents and Friends email	
 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 

2024 Term Dates  
Term 1 Wednesday 7.2.24 to Thursday 11.4.24 

Easter - Fri 29th March - Tue 2nd April 
Term 2 Monday 29.4.24 to Friday 5.7.24 

Term 3 Tuesday 23.7.24 to Friday 27.9.24 
Term 4 Tuesday 15.10.24 to Tuesday 17.12.24

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
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